

Woodstone Community Primary School

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins
Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

Growing together, Learning forever

Friday 11th March 2022

Key Stage 1 SATs

Dear Parents,

As some of you are aware, Year 2 children across the country will soon sit tests in Maths and English, known as Standard Attainment Tests (SATs). We are planning to administer these tests during the last couple of weeks of May. We will be holding an information meeting for parents on **Monday 21**st **March at 5.30pm** where we will explain the process in more detail.

We keep this very low key here at Woodstone and often the children do not even realise they are taking their SATs. Please support us in encouraging your child to read regularly and complete their homework, but keep the mention of SATs to a minimum at home.

As this meeting will be held in the classroom, we are asking for only <u>one</u> parent to attend and for you to make childcare arrangements where possible. We anticipate this meeting will last no longer than 30 minutes.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards,























